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I OPPOSE [SB 1590]. 

 

I vehemently support STEM and computer science education and incorporation as a 

graduation requirement. 

 

The problem I have with [SB 1590] is the dismal five-year study and implementation 

plan. 

 

Educators could be implementing computer science and STEM this summer if they 

had the support from the Legislature. 

 

Oregon students are falling further and further behind. 

 

The Legislature should stop the slide into substandard education, allocate the 

required resources get moving towards success. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs-STEM and computer science education waits for no-one. 

 

 


